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Subject: Naw Groundwater Monitor Well Test Results Second Quarter 2015 

The subject test results show the second quarter total petroleum hydrocarbon (TPH) 
diesel levels are higher than the first quarter 2015 results for most of the monitor wells 
tested. The highest increase is at Red Hill monitor well 02 where the second quarter 
result is 5,200 parts per billion (ppb) compared to 1,100 ppb in the first quarter. Does 
the Department of Health know the reason for the increase? We would appreciate your 
comments on the results. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to call me at 7 48-5061. 

Very truly yours, 

D~~ 
ERNE: . ~- LAU, P.E. 
Manager and Chief Engineer 
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